WOKINGHAM COPY.

15th Jmuary, 1942.
Dear 81rs,

With reference to my letter of the 3lst ultimo
enclosing the deferred reports on the steamer "STYLIANOS
CHANDRIS", I shall be glad if you will return the documents
in question to this office, as it 1s understood that the
vessel has now become & casualty.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the

The surveyors, | g ey @m?t679
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